
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
16 August 2022 
 
 

«First_name» «Last_name» MP 
 «Party__Electorate» 
 By hand. 

 
 
Dear Honourable Member, 

WE’RE HERE TO HELP 

1. In light of recent public comments from a sitting MP alleging waste of taxpayer money by a colleague, I 
am reaching out to remind you that the New Zealand Taxpayers' Union is here to speak up for Kiwi 
taxpayers. 

2. Our mission , lower taxes, less waste, and more transparency includes the spending of Parliamentary 
Services, and Members of Parliament.   

3. We know that MPs from across Parliament care about these things too, but unfortunately it is easy to 
get caught in the party machinery and feel unable to raise concerns. If you’re in doubt about whether 
public spending is wasteful, and perhaps you don’t trust your Party Whips (or those overpaid boffins at 
the Parliamentary Services) we are happy to consult. 

4. That's why we have a completely confidential tip line which you can use to pass on information. 
Sometimes a little sunlight is the best disinfectant.  

5. Call us on 04 282 0300 or email tipline@taxpayers.org.nz . 

 

Yours faithfully, 
New Zealand Taxpayers' Union Inc. 

 

 

Jordan Williams 
Executive Director 
Jordan@taxpayers.org.nz  
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